
June 26, 2023 
 
I made the trip to Ft. Pierce, Florida, overnight on June 18 and returned to Greenville, South Carolina, on 
June 20.  A lot was accomplished in that brief time.  I stayed overnight on June 19 in the MFI Hospitality 
Park.  That is just across the road from the airport, and there are several comfortable places to stay.  I 
confess I waited until after hearing the plane take off before going to the MFI office.  The decision not to 
go at this time was the right one, but I did not want to be reminded of the disappointment of not being 
on that flight.  It was good to have some time to get to know staff members who have only been names 
to me. 
 
Some of the clinic workers have been in touch, all of them grateful for what they received.  Thank you 
for being a vital part of all that has been accomplished. 
 
In our Lord’s service, 
  

Dr. Anne—Haiti  
 


